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Full Text

The Permanent Forum urges the funds, programmes and specialized agencies to
have a special focus on the implementation of the United Nations Declaration on
the Rights of Indigenous Peoples and the system-wide action plan in a few
designated countries in 2017 and 2018 and led by the United Nations resident
coordinators. In selecting those countries for joint action, special attention should
be given to countries that already are under focus, such as those that are
carrying out voluntary national reviews for the high-level political forum on
sustainable development, those that are under review by the Working Group on
the Universal Periodic Review, those that are in the preparatory phases for a new
United Nations Development Assistance Framework, or those in which a dialogue
process between the State and the indigenous peoples is taking place.
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